As there will be no meeting in June, these minutes are posted on the Noticeboard as
DRAFT MINUTES

PUXTON CIVIL PARISH

2021 ANNUAL RESIDENTS MEETING
Held Via Zoom On Thursday 6th May 2011 At 7.30 pm

6 Residents attended the meeting, which was Chaired by Jim Corbett, Chair of Puxton Parish Council
Minute Taker: Don Hill

MINUTES

ARM21/01  APOLOGIES
No apologies were received

ARM21/02 MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING OF MAY 9TH 2019

These were circulated to attendees and signed off in June 2019 and were therefore not
a formal agenda item for this meeting. There was no meeting held in May 2020 due to
Covid-19.

ARM21/03 REPORTS TO THE MEETING

Due to the restrictive circumstances prevailing during the past year there were no
reports from local organisations called for this meeting, which, of regulatory necessity,
had to be held via Zoom.

ARM21/04 DISCUSSION

Environmental Issues: Three significant concerns were raised and were recognised by
everyone to be very hard to crack - viz. Speeding along our lanes: Overweight
vehicles using the Oldbridge River Bridge: Fly-tipping.

NSC are known to be studying the feasibility of extending 20mph zones to cover
wider village areas. Whilst this will help with driver awareness, the limits have to be
enforceable to be effective.

NSC has planning permission to replace the current Oldbridge River bridge with an
entirely new structure which will be safer for all users, albeit less visually appealing.
There is not a date set for the work yet.

Flytipping on the highway is removed by NSC, off the highway it is the responsibility
of the landowner.

The Village Hall: The Hall is open for a limited range of activities already. It will open
up to more activities as Covid-19 regulations permit. Freedom for everyone to ‘return
to normal” may yet be some time off, though.

The final tranche of funding is now in place to complete the updating programme.
Various internal items such as curtains can now be fitted, and, most significantly, a
bio-digester can be installed to replace the existing septic drainage.

There were no further topics raised so the Chair thanked everyone for attending, and
for taking part in this very short meeting!

The meeting closed at 7.40 pm


Donald Hill
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